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Date: 7/7/2025 
Date  Time Nature Details 

7/7/2025 08:23 Theft A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

23000 block of Hoover Bault Road to 

investigate theft of a mailbox. No report was 

taken.  

7/7/2025 11:22 Unruly Juvenile Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

15000 block of Fish Road to investigate a 

report of an unruly juvenile. A report was 

taken #2025-00023820.  

7/7/2025 13:57 Recovered Property A deputy took possession of a license plate 

found near the intersection of Martin Welch 

Road and McAdow Road. The license plate 

was later returned to its owner. No report 

was taken.  

7/7/2025 15:10 Assist Other Agency Deputies assisted units from the Ohio State 

Highway Patrol, Concord Township Fire 

Department, and Scioto Township Fire 

Department with an injury crash on Moore 

Road in Delaware County. The Ohio State 

Highway Patrol handled the investigation.  

7/7/2025 16:09 Vandalism Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

15000 block of Meadowbrook Drive to 

investigate a spray-painted fence. No report 

was taken.   

7/7/2025 16:49 Mental Health Deputies and units from the Jerome 

Township Division of Fire responded to a 

residence in the 7000 block of Dogwood 

Drive to investigate a juvenile who 

attempted to harm themself. The juvenile 

was transported to Dublin Methodist 

Hospital. No report was taken.  



7/7/2025 17:43 Dispute A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

29000 block of Grindell Road to investigate 

a dispute over ownership of a motor vehicle. 

No report was taken.  

7/7/2025 18:07 Property Damage 

Crash 

A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

22000 block of Bear Swamp Road to 

investigate a property damage crash that 

involved a tractor striking a mailbox. No 

report was taken.  

7/7/2025 19:29 Dog Bite  A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

22000 block of Liberty West Road to 

investigate a dog bite. No report was taken.  

7/7/2025 21:12 Telecommunication 

Harassment  

A deputy investigated unwanted text 

messages that were received at a residence in 

the 16000 block of Myers Road. No report 

was taken.  
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